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CIRCULAR 
 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

To ensure the overall well-being of our entire school community, please note the 
following guidelines: 

1. Birthday Dress Code:  
• Students are allowed to wear coloured dress on their birthday. However, 

please adhere to the following guidelines regarding appropriate attire: 
 
a) For Girls: Off-shoulder tops, crop tops, short skirts and sleeveless dresses 

are not allowed. Dresses should be modest and covering the shoulders and 
knees.  
 

b) For Boys: Sleeveless shirts, shorts above knee, and clothing with 
inappropriate logos or messages are not allowed. Boys should wear 
appropriate casual wear that aligns with the school’s dress code.  
 

2. Gifts and Chocolates:  
• Students are not allowed to distribute chocolates or exchange gifts in 

school or during school transportation. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Admin Department 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

